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Interpreting Strategies For 
Students Who Are Deafblind 

 

A Training for Educational Interpreters 
 

The Ohio Center for Deafblind Education (OCDBE) is offering 
professional development for educational sign language interpreters 
in Ohio.  The training will focus on strategies that can be used in the 

classroom when working with a student who has combined vision 
and hearing loss. Participants will have time to practice the 

techniques they learn using simulator goggles and blindfolds. 
Additional information will be available on support service providers 

(SSP), identifying students who are deafblind and resources.   
 

Heather Endres, BSW, NIC Advanced, will facilitate the training. 
Lunch will be provided for all participants. 

 
 

Date:  Tuesday, June 6, 2017 
Time:  9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
Location:  University of Dayton SEHS Grant Center 
   5747 Perimeter Dr., Dublin, OH  43017 
 

To register, or if you have questions, please contact Leanne Parnell at 
lparnell@ohiodeafblind.org or 614-785-1163 x106.   
Last day to register is May 26, 2017. 
 
 

This training is being offered free of charge.  0.5 CEU hours will be available for 
all participants. 
 

       

The Ohio Center for Deafblind Education is operated by the University of Dayton School of Education and Health 
Sciences Grant Center, and is primarily supported through a grant form the Research to Practice Division, Office of 
Special Education Programs, U.S. Department of Education.  Additional support for targeted activities is provided 
by the Ohio Department of Education.  This training does not necessarily represent the policy of the U.S. 
Department of Education, and endorsement by the Federal Government should not be assumed.  Project Officer, 
Susan Weigert. 


